
Playgrounds Committee 
 
 
Notes for full council 
 
A contract with Proludic signed and required details posted on Contracts Finder. 
 
Bourdillon refurbishment Work is to start on the 2nd June and is expected to 
be completed by the 1st August. This includes time for final checks as needed. 
 
During the period of refurbishment, access to the Bourdillon Field will have 
restrictions to allow movement of equipment and materials.  This will be managed by 
a lollipop man/traffic lights type system.  
 
The access path to the school will remain open on school days between 8.30am – 
9am and 3pm – 3.35pm.Apart from the area required for construction, the rest of the 
field will remain open for dog walkers and recreational use. 
 
A letter will be dropped to residents of Elvendon Rd, Milldown road and Cleeve 
Down bordering the Bourdillon Field informing them of the work and access 
restrictions. 
 
A letter/email will also go to the schools detailing the work schedule. 
 
Signage will be placed at each end of the top path advising of works and restricted 
access. 
  
An article has been prepared for GGN and notification of restricted access will also 
be sent to GENIE  
 
 
Gardiner 
The committee will in the first instance ask Proludic to give costs estimated for a) a 
total refurbishment and b) extension of the area retaining as much of existing 
equipment as possible. 
The committee will seek to set up a working group to investigate sources of grants 
and other fundraising initiatives. 
 
 


